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Accept the Revised Public Comments Policy

The City Council considered the proposed Public Comments Policy at its meeting of January 23,
2023 and directed staff to make a number of changes. This revised Public Comments Policy
incorporates those changes plus two other updates that clarify the policy, shown in the redline copy
attached.
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